

Bart Starr Head Coach & General Manager

December 7, 1978

The Honorable Victor Atiyeh 7690 S.W. Fairmoor Portland, Oregon 97223

Dear Mr. Atiyeh:

Our sincere congratulations to you upon being elected Governor of Oregon. Also our appreciation for your longtime loyalty to the Green Bay Packers.

We were intrigued to discover that you almost became a Packer during your college days and touched by your offer to trade the contract you were offered then for a current Packer cap and jacket. The offer is appreciated but a "trade" isn't necessary. We wouldn't dream of depriving you of such a valuable memento of your football career, and we'll be happy to send you a cap and jacket, which will be coming to you under separate cover.

On behalf of the Packer Organization, I also invite you to be our guest at our final regular season game against the Rams in Los Angeles December 17th, should your schedule permit. We look forward to hearing from you.

Should you have any questions about the arrangements, please contact Lee Remmel, our Publicity Director, at the Gene Autry Hotel in Palm Springs, California, next week. We will be staying there while practicing in Palm Springs for the Ram Game. The phone number for the hotel is 714-328-1171.

Sincerely,

Bart Starr

BStarr/dk

Certification

Darline Kramers (Rm. 103)
gene autry 180tel)
gance ocheaveled 1 pm Alec. 17 Sunday Will care tooch with arrangements for treket put en (will eace). Will assist in hotel arrangement jurbani we have flight ochedule.